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Service location 
Pipes for Perth – East Fremantle Stage 2 

Our authorised contractor DM Civil will soon begin work on Stage 2 works to install a new watermain 

along Petra St, at the intersection of Canning Highway, between Hammad St and Bicton Centre Shopping 

Centre. As part of these works service location needs to be carried out. 

Where and when will the service location be happening?  

From 22 May to 29 May 2023, we will be carrying out investigations at the following locations Petra 

Street, Sewell Street, St Peters Road, Moss Street, Fletcher Street, Fraser Street and Canning 

Highway.  

To ensure works can be completed as efficiently as possible and to minimise impacts on traffic, works will 

be carried out between 7am - 6pm or between 9pm-6am on the nights indicated below. We’re working at 

night to minimise impacts on traffic and to ensure the safety of our workers. In the event these works 

need to be rescheduled due to weather conditions or other circumstances outside of our control, we will 

update this notification.  

 
Order Location Approx. Dates 

1 Fraser St at Walter St Monday 22nd May 7am-6pm 

2 Corner St Peters Rd & Sewell St Monday 22nd May 7am-6pm 

3 Fletcher St at Moss St Tuesday 23rd May 7am-6pm 

4 Fletcher St at Petra St Tuesday 23rd May 7am-6pm 

5 Petra St / Hammad St Intersection Wednesday 24th May to Friday 26th May - Three days 

Daily 7am-6pm 

6 Petra St at Canning Hwy & down to 

Hammad St 

Sunday 28th May - Monday 29th May - Two nights 

(NIGHT SHIFTS – 9pm to 6am) 

Search ‘Pipes for East Fremantle’ online to see the latest construction timeline.  
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What will the impacts be? 

Road closures and traffic interruptions:  

• Temporary traffic and speed restrictions will apply in the vicinity of the works. 

• Signage will be in place to alert road users to the changes in traffic conditions. Road users are 

advised to take care when travelling through the area. 

• Short-term lane and footpath closures will be required to complete this work. 

• Entry and exit to the shopping precincts will remain open between 6am-9pm.   

• Residents and businesses impacted by works will have traffic controllers in place to help with 

access to driveways.  

 

Water supply interruptions: There will not be any water supply interruption to businesses or residents 

for service location works.  

 

Help us go paperless 

We’re keen to keep you updated on this work while reducing our paper mailouts. 

 

Search ‘Pipes for East Fremantle’ online to find the latest project information 

including schedule changes, construction and traffic impacts, detours and more. 

 

For issues related to service location works please contact the DM Civil Project 

Manager on 0438 364 426 

 

If you need to report a fault, emergency or                                                            

security issue, call 13 13 75 (24 hours).  

 


